
Sizing Event
Farmor’s school

We will soon be attending Farmor’s School to hold a sizing event. Parents and students

are invited to attend, and one of our expert advisors will be able to assist in sizing up

each student for their uniform.

Please note this is a sizing event only. You will be advised on the day of the most 

appropriate sizes to be purchased via: www.stevensons.co.uk

A free postage window will be applied for 7 days following the event and a code to utilise 

this offer will be circulated via the school in the days leading up to the event.

We look forward to serving you soon!

Date: 15th July 2025

Time: Incoming students 3:30pm – 6:00pm

Existing students 6.00pm – 7.00pm

Location: Farmor's, Fairford GL7 4JQ

http://www.stevensons.co.uk/
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